Northgate High School

Inspiring excellence, fulfilling potential
Dereham Norfolk NR19 2EU

Telephone: 01362 697033
Email: office@northgate.norfolk.sch.uk
Website: www.northgate.norfolk.sch.uk

Heads of Northgate High School, Dereham Sixth Form College and DESA: Mrs Z Galley and Dr D Hone

Dear Parent/Carer,

Post-16 Options Evening 2023

On the 9™ October we are hosting a Post 16 Options Evening. This evening will allow year 11 students

and you, as parents/carers, the opportunity to find out about the application process and talk to
providers about their possible next steps.

Please arrive at 6:15pm for the evening to begin at 6:30pm in the school hall.
We have a range of providers attending this evening through 6™ form, Further Education Colleges,
the Services and Companies who provide apprenticeships and training.

We are proud of our Post 16 support and guidance and wish to place our learners in a strong position
to maximise their opportunities.

If you are able to attend please complete the short google form on the link below.

https://forms.gle/xtAQaSRNkPmMFVoYG8

We look forward to seeing you on the evening.

Yours sincerely,
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J. Atkin

Assistant Headteacher
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Northgate High School is a part of Unity Education Trust which is a charitable company limited by guarantee (Company No. 10591822) registered in England and Wales at Crown Road, Dereham, Norfolk NR20 4AG
Chief Executive Officer: Mr Glyn Hambling, B. Ed. (Hons), M.Sc., N.P.Q.H
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